
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 31, 2022 3:08 PM 

'Barbara Burns' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10805-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Good afternoon Barbara Bums. 

We will be placing your additional comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk 1 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Barbara Burns <burnsretired@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 12:41 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Docket No. 20220001-EI : No new electric rate hikes! 

Thank you! This means so much to us .. Meat is getting out of reach for 
us? As is Gas for our car's? We really don't know where to go for help! 

On Mon, Oct 31, 2022 at 10:30 AM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 
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Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 

business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­

mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Barbara Burns <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2022 6:10 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a electricity customer. I received notification 

that FPL, Duke and Tampa Electric intend to increase rates for customers like me. I am 

urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

I pay way to much! To all of our accounts! Stop over charging us now! 

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to recover financially from the pandemic. We are all inundated 

with price increases on everything. 

How do you think we are going to pay for food and our meds this year? 

I urge you to reject these outrageous rate increases at this time. 

Barbara Burns 

burnsretired@gmail.com 
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a 

2921 E Stage Coach Trail 

Inverness, Florida 34452 
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